
ADVISORY

 Temporary Relocation of Mocho Post Office to
the Four Paths Post Office, Clarendon

Jamaica Post (the Post and Telecommunications Department and
the Postal Corporation of Jamaica Limited) advises that the Mocho
Post Office, Clarendon, has been temporarily relocated to the Four
Paths Post Office, Lawson Boulevard, Four Paths, Clarendon,
effective Wednesday, September 18, 2024. The opening hours of
the Four Paths Post Office are Mondays to Fridays, 8:00 am to 5:00
pm.

This arrangement is necessary to facilitate renovation works that
will address structural damage to the building due to the effects of
Hurricane Beryl. All postal services will be available at the Four
Paths Post Office. In addition, PATH cheques and pension
booklets will be disbursed from the noted location.

Jamaica Post wishes to thank you in advance for your
understanding and we regret any inconvenience that may be
experienced due to this temporary relocation exercise.

For information about other Jamaica Post locations, products, and
services, please visit www.jamaicapost.gov.jm or email
info@jamaicapost.gov.jm.
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